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Friday 10th May, 2024 

Sewing Workshop 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are excited to be holding our ‘Under Water Fun’ event on Thursday 23rd May.  This event 
is part of our Around the World theme, where parents and carers will be supporting their 
children to sew and decorate a sea creature. During this half-term the children have been 
learning about sewing, learning what a running stitch is and have been practicing threading a 
needle and joining two pieces of material using a running stitch. They will all be very exited to 
show off their new skills! 
 
We will be holding this event in the hall; Poynings Gate will be opened for you to enter but 
will be shut promptly to ensure security around the site so please make every effort to arrive 
on time as late entry will not be possible. 
 
Below are the times when parents and carers are invited to join their child’s class: 
 

Class Time 

Peacock and Woodpecker  9am – 9.45am 

Kingfisher and Owl  2.30pm – 3.15pm 

 
Peacock and Woodpecker classes, please drop your child off to class first to be registered and 
make your own way to the hall for the workshop. 
 
Staff in our bases will discuss the visit with parents of Reception children accessing Sunshine, 
Starlight or Rainbow. 
 
Please be prompt for these workshops as for security we need to shut the gates during the 
sessions. 
 
We really hope you are able to come along and support your child.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs V Bryant 
Assistant Principal 
 


